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Date for 2014 Wine Tasting Set






The Galion Alumni Association Wine Tasting has been set for March 8, 2014. It will be from 6-8 p.m. at the Galion
Country Club and willÂ feature South American wines provided from Heidelburg Distributing. This event is a fund raiser for
the Galion City Schools Campus Wear Fund.Â  The general public is invited to attend. Ticket availability and pricing to be
announced at a later date.
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